
. . _ - . _ . _ _ . _ _ _ _. _ . _ _. _ -

42 0 7- |aw i

h/L
June 6, 1992

.

MEMORANDUM TO: Files

FROM: D.0. Nellis, RES

SUBJECT: MEETING TO DISCUSS REVISION OF 10 CFR PART 34

A meeting was held in oom 5B13, OWFN, to discuss the future direction of the
revision of 10 CFR pal!T 34. Those in attendance were:

:

Bill Morris, (RES) Dick Cunningham, (NMSS)
Frank Costanzi (RES) John Glenn, (NMSS)
Don Cool, (RES) Mike Lamastra, (NMSS)
Cheryl Trottier, (RES) Steve Baggett, (NMSS)
Don Nellis, (RES) Bruce.Carrico,(NMSS)

Scott Moore, (NMSS)
_

-i

The meeting consisted of.a long discussion on the contents of the Issues Paper
which led to the conclusion that there was a misunderstanding by all concerned
as to the purpose and contents of the paper.

It was proposed that further work be discontinued on the Issues Paper and that
we should proceed with developing a proposed rule, using the Issues Paper and
its attachments as a basis for the background and statement of considerations
of the rule. It was also recommended.that we address those issues in the
attachments that were not included in the Issues Paper.
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) September 29, 1992

Mr. Arlen Specter Walter Russell
United States Senate PO Box 133
Washington, D.C. 20510-3802 Durham, PA 18039

;
-

Dear Mr. Specter,
,

The International Union of Operating Engineers is petitioning the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) on behalf of its

4 membership, to issue a reigulation requiring a atinimum of two
radiographic personnel when performing Industrial Radiography with;

licensed material at temporary jobsites. Enclosed is a copy of the;

i petition which the majority of our membership has signed. We
believe that we represent the majority of the industrial pipeline
radiographers in the United States. Many live in Pennsylvania, one
of whom has written you earlier. Enclosed is a copy of that letter
with your response and the response of the NRC.

4

My membership and I would very much appreciate your support in this
matter.

Sincerely, [
'

,

alter J. Russell
Business Representative'

International Union of-
Operating Engineers Locals 2
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